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Professor Ralph A. Llewellyn
Chairman

Department of Physics
Indiana State University
Terre Haute, Indiana 47809

Dear Professor Llewellyn:

This is in reply to your letter of June 14, 1979, to the Chairman
of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission asking for reports on the Three
Mile Island accident. I am sorry for the long delay in responding,
but we have been very busy with the aftermath of that accident.
Enclosed for your use are the following reports:

“Population Dose and Health Impact of the Accident at
the Three Mile Island Nuclear Station," NUREG-0558, !'lay 1979

"Report of the President's Commission on the Accident at
Three Mile Island," October 1979

“Three Mile Island: A Report to the Commissioners and
to the Public," by an NRC Special Inquiry Group,
Volume I, January 1980.

1 hope that these will still be helpful to you.

i A

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosures:
As stated



POPULATION DOSE AND HEALTH IMPACT OF
THE ACCIDENT AT THE THREE MILE ISLAND
NUCLEAR STATION

Preliminary Estimates Prepared by the
Ad Hoc Interagency Dose Assessment Group
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